

## THE SALVATION ARMY

FOUNDED IN 1865 BY WILLIAM AND CATHERINE BOOTH

315 SIXTH STREET NE P.O. BOX 276 (44648) MASSILLON, OH 44646 TELEPHONE (330) 833-6473 FAX (330) 833-2685 www.use.salarmyohio.org

November 20th, 2023

St. Paul's Lutheran Church 127 Cherry Rd. Massillon, OH 44646

Dear St. Paul's Lutheran Church,

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to express my heartfelt gratitude for your generous contribution of \$100.00 to The Salvation Army. Your kindness is greatly appreciated and will have a significant impact on our efforts to assist families in need during this Christmas season.

Your donation enables us to provide essential support in various ways:

Food Assistance: We can ensure that families have access to nutritious meals, especially during the holiday season.

<u>Gift Distribution</u>: Your gift allows us to provide toys and gifts to children who may otherwise go without this Christmas, spreading joy and holiday spirit.

<u>Emergency Shelter</u>: We can offer safe and warm shelter to those experiencing homelessness during these extremely cold days.

Utility Assistance: Your contribution helps struggling families keep their homes warm and well-lit.

Spiritual and Emotional Support: We continue to provide emotional and spiritual guidance to those seeking help.

Your generosity truly makes a difference in the lives of those we serve.

Should you have any questions or wish to learn more about the impact of your contribution, please feel free to contact us at (330) 833-6473 or Brennen.Hinzman@use.SalvationArmy.org.

Wishing you a joyous and peaceful holiday season filled with many blessings.

Brennen and Allison Hinzman, Captains Corps Commanding Officers/Pastors

No goods or services were received for this donation. The Salvation Army is a tax-exempt charity under the IRS code section 501c3.  $Tax\,ID\,\#31\text{-}1485109$